
The Lishman Health Foundation has developed a 
robust and professional online multi-media suicide 
prevention training package for GPs that has been 
approved by the Royal Australasian College of  
General Practitioners. 

Development of the training package grew out of the 
Foundation’s funding of a collaborative project with  
Edith Cowan University.

See suicideprevention.lishmanhealthfoundation.org.au 
and over for more details.

DO YOU FEEL  
CONFIDENT 
MANAGING  
A SUICIDAL 

PATIENT?



The Lishman Health Foundation suicide prevention training 
package aims to address these issues and help GPs to save 
lives. You can access this package from our website and 
obtain the following CPD points. 

Go to suicideprevention.lishmanhealthfoundation.org.au

DID YOU KNOW?

Completion of modules 1, 2 and 3  
Activity number 45301 – 40 Category 1 points

Completion of module 1 only 
Activity number 40889 – 4 Category 2 points

Completion of modules 1 and 2 only 
Activity number 40889 – 8 Category 2 points

We value your feedback so please let us know what 
you think of this training package and if you have any 
suggestions for improvement.

The Lishman Health Foundation welcomes research 
proposals and partnerships. Please contact us at  
admin@vlfoundation.com or phone 0475 705 417 if you 
have a research idea you would like to pursue with us.

This publication has been made possible through funding 
provided by the Australian Government under the PHN Program. 

75 percent of GPs
have not undertaken suicide prevention training in 
the past three years.

Less than 50 per cent of GPs
could identify early warning signs of suicidal intent.

Less than 10 per cent of GPs
consider current inter-professional collaborations 
adequate in the management of the suicidal patient.


